
 

 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
MEETING OF THE 

CONNECTICUT PILOT COMMISSION 

  

The Connecticut Pilot Commission Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, November 5, 2024 has 

been cancelled. 

 

The next Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, December 3, 2024 at 9:00am at the CT Port 

Authority Office (455 Boston Post Road, Suite 204, Old Saybrook, CT 06475).  Notification 

of meeting time, location and/or any changes will be posted in advance on the Authority’s 

website (https://ctportauthority.com/governance/). 
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